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First name: Thomas

Last name: Dobbins

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I was a listener of the online group Thursday, Feb. 4. I support the proposed shooting ranges along

with exclusion zones within Pike Forest. Incident: last summer (possibly early July) during the red-flag fire

restrictions and shooting ban, I called Park County Sheriff's office about nearby target shooting. This was near

private vacation cabins on County Rd. 64, Bailey, just beyond Happy Top. I assume the shooters were in the old

"city dump" area, a common location for shooting. As I was speaking to the dispatcher the shots could be heard. I

also noted that I could hear the voices of the shooters. Shooting lasted around 45 minutes to an hour. I assume

the deputy made contact with the individuals after my call. Two forest fires have occurred (Shawnee Mountain

and Payne Gulch special use) in this vicinity in the past 2 years.   


